
25th May 2017 

Inspiring our children 
 

  
        NEWSLETTER/CLUBS 
              

 
Times table challenge 

Many congratulations to our team who won the times tables challenge against the other schools in the area last 

night. It was a great evening and a close competition, and we were delighted to come out on top!  

School numbers/Nursery Provision – 30 hours. See separate letter. 

If you are able to take any additional fliers to your workplace or a business that is happy to display them, then please 

get some from Wendy.   

Sun cream, hats etc 

Please remember sun cream if we get more lovely weather after half-term. Teachers of the youngest children have 

mentioned that cream that can be applied at the beginning of the day is better than the children trying to put it on 

themselves in school. If you also send some, we can top up at lunchtime if needed.  

FOLS – a big thank you for the disco 

Thank you to all the parents who helped in any way with the disco. It was very well attended and a profit of £175 

was made towards FOLS funds – all of which will directly benefit the children.  

Sports events 

Well done to all the children who have taken part in the various sports events over the past few weeks, and all the 

parents who have helped with lifts etc. We really couldn’t go to the number of competitions that we do, without 

help. Thank you children for such superb attitudes always; whether we are winning or not.  

Newsletter/website 

Some parents have told us that they would like to be able to read the newsletter on a screen, as letters sometimes 

are left in book bags. Other parents tell us that they like a paper copy to read and then pin up at home!  From after 

half-term, when we send a newsletter we will put it on the website that day and send a text to inform you that it is 

on. To save on costs, paper copies will be sent out in black and white -  a colour version can be seen on website. 

Teachers are updating class blogs  weekly- so have a look to see what has been going on.  

Remember -  school computers in the morning before school 

If you would like to come into school in the morning to support your child on the computer you are very welcome to 

bring your child in at 8.30am and work with them until school starts at 8.50am.  

Clubs after half-term 

Clubs will contine the same after half term. ( Please see list over page). If you wish to change a club, please send back 

a slip. If you are in one and want to stay in it, you don’t need to do anything.  

Apology 

On Monday, you were sent a text  reminder about the residential meeting.  It appears that I hadn’t previously told 

you that date- so sorry.  If you were unable to attend and have not received the information, please see the class 

teacher.  

 
Best wishes, 

 
Sarah  Coleman                                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

 

 

 

 

 



25th May 2017 
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Clubs 

After half-term the clubs will be: 

Monday J-Team or Rainbows church run club Lunchtime 

Monday Athletics Year 4-6 (no need to send a 

slip if currently in Multi-skills) 

3.15-4.15 

Tuesday Football Years 3-6 3.15-4.15 

Tuesday  Multi-skills Years 1-3 3.15-4.15 

Tuesday Photography Years 3-6 (Miss Gill) 3.15-4.15 

Wednesday Art club  Years 3-6 (Miss Taylor) 3.15-4.15 

Friday Craft Club  Years 3-6 3.15-4.15 

 

I would like my child to attend the clubs indicated on the form.  

 

Name of child:      __________________________  Signed __________________________________________ 

 

 

Dates:                                                                                                                               

 
Thursday 8th June Pupil Parliament Year 6 group 

Friday 9th June Reception /Year 1 to Castle Head am 
Year 2/3 to Castle Head pm 

 
Monday 12th June Year 4/5 residential to the Howgills 

Wednesday 14th June Year 4/5 return 

 

Thursday 15th June All Class 3 tennis at Grange 
Year 2/3 residential 

Tuesday 20th June Cartmel Priory Induction day 

Tuesday 27th June Year 6 residential to North Lakes 
Dallam induction day 

Wednesday 28th June Lancaster girl’s induction day 

Friday 30th June Year 6 return 
Year 3/4 to church outdoor event at Flookburgh 

Thursday 4th July Year 6 to Junior Citizen event 

 


